
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Great News ! 
 

Jessel Green saved  
 

 
 
 

Following the Local Plan Inspector’s report, and subsequently at Epping Forest District 
Council’s (EFDC) Local Plan Cabinet meeting last Thursday, the District Council has now 
confirmed they do not intend to resist the Planning Inspector’s proposal that Jessel Green should 
be removed from the list of sites allocated for development in the draft Local Plan. 

 
Good news for Jessel Green, the well-being of local residents and common sense in general. 
We are proud of Loughton Town Council’s role in securing this valuable green space. Thanks 
again to the highly effective ‘Save Jessel Green’ campaign and a host of other groups and 
individuals. Together we have shown great community spirit and with an abundance of hard 
work, we have made a real positive impact. The commitment to the cause has been both 
admirable and outstanding.  
 
However, we must not rest on our laurels but ensure this green area is protected 
permanently for future generations. 
 
Mark Squire 
Town Clerk 
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